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Brough Golf Club raises thousands for ‘Cardiac Risk in the Young’ 

The Loncaster family would like to thank the 2021-2022 Captain and Lady Captain of Brough Golf 

Club, East Yorkshire for supporting and fundraising for ‘Cardiac Risk in the Young’ specifically Jamie 

Loncaster’s Memorial Fund held at CRY. 

Many years ago in 2005/2006 Jamie attended Building Bricks Pre-School Nursery for two days per 

week in the year before he started at Swanland Primary School. At that time the business was 

owned and run by Jean Lawrence and she was deeply saddened when she heard about Jamie’s 

sudden death in March 2015. 

Jean has been a member at Brough Golf Club for many years and in 2021 she was elected as the Lady 

Captain for the forthcoming year. Jean very quickly made contact with Graham & Jenny Loncaster to 

ask if she could nominate CRY and Jamie’s Fund as her chosen charity for her captaincy year. Even 

though Jamie died almost a decade after attending Building Bricks, Jean continues to remember him 

fondly, especially his enthusiasm - for everything! 

In spite of Covid-19 limiting the extent of fundraising possible during the year, the members, visitors 

and friends of Brough Golf Club raised an amazing £4,432.50 for Jamie’s memorial fund at CRY. A 

cheque payable to CRY was presented to Jamie’s parents in February 2022 and a few photographs 

were taken at the event for sharing on social media pages. 

Brough Golf Club hopes to continue raising awareness of Cardiac Risk in the Young amongst their 

members and visitors to ensure that as many young people as possible have the opportunity to have 

their hearts screened.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     L-R:  Glenn Dunn (Captain);     Jean Lawrence (Ladies Captain);     Jenny & Graham Loncaster 
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